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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2010 10:40 AM
To: 'James Barnard'
Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services); Jan Wagoner
Subject: RE: Site 1156 - 4276 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland

Jim, 
 
We concur with the proposed additional borings.  Since the proposed work scope is similar to and in addition to an 
already approved scope of work, submittal of a work plan addendum is not required. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2010 10:35 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services); Jan Wagoner 
Subject: Site 1156 - 4276 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland 
 
Good Morning, Jerry! 
 
As per our telephone conversation this morning, 13 May 2010, I requested permission to do additional borings beyond 
what the approved work plan stated.  The additional borings will be between the old waste oil tank and the vault, between 
the vault and MW-1, and possibly between the vault and the adjacent Vet Clinic.  These additional borings would assess 
where the TPHg concentrations are originating from (old waste oil tank location or the vault).  You agreed to this proposal 
of additional borings and also stated that Delta would not be required to submit an addendum to the work plan. 
 
Thank you, Jerry. 
 
Jim  
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